LEXINGTON DIVISION OF POLICE

150 East Main Street « Lexington, KY 40507 « (859) 258-3600

TO: Mayor Jim Gray
Urban County Council
FROM: Chief Ronnie Bastin
Division of Police
DATE: October 5, 2012 |
RE: Memorandum of Understanding — 2013 Presidential Inauguration Task Force

Please find aftached Memorandum of Understanding between the United States Attorney for the
District of Columbia, the Metropolitan Police Department of Washington, D.C. (MPD) and the
Lexington Division of Police. This agreement permits the Lexington Division of Police to
participate with the inaugural law enforcement efforts for the 2013 Presidential Inauguration. I have
attached three (3) original agreements requiring the Mayor’s signature.

Upon approval and signing, please forward two (2) original agreements to the Chief’s Office.
If you have any question or require additional information, please contact my office.
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Ronnie Bastin
Chief of Police

Attachment

cc: Clay Mason, Commissioner of Public Safety
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